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As a small business owner, voting by mail is so important to the sustainability of my 

business. Voting is SO important, and if voting by mail were not possible, I would 

have to close my business and lose a day of revenue to ensure that myself and my 

staff could vote. Every day counts at a small business!  

 

Also voting by mail ensures that I can fully research each measure and candidate. I 

have ADHD and my working memory isn’t always the best. Making sure that I can 

research the issues and access the information on candidates and measures while 

I’m voting from the comfort of my home ensures that I’m not making mistakes or 

hasty decisions at the ballgame box. Please consider the impact of how not being 

able to vote by mail will impact small business, those with disabilities, transportation 

issues, and childcare shortages. Voting should be accessible to everyone.  


